
May 16, 2013 
 
Keelan P. Kaiser, AIA, NCARB, LEED®AP 
Chair, Department of Architecture  
Judson University  
207 Harm A. Weber Academic Center 
1151 North State Street  
Elgin, IL 60123  
 
 
 
Dear Keelan, 
 
Enclosed you will find the final draft of the Judson University, Visiting Team Report.  
This report will be submitted to the NAAB Board of Directors at its July, 2013 meeting. 
  
If you plan to submit a response to the final VTR, it should be received in the NAAB 
office no later than May 25, 2013. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at the NAAB office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cassandra Pair 
Manager, Accreditation 
 
 
enc.  Final Draft of Visiting Team Report 
 
 


